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GOILF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA




Subject:
Board Retreat
Date, Time, Place:


October 25th and 26th, 2009


The Foundry, Powhatan, VA
Attendance:
 Eric Spurlock, Jeff Berg, Peter McDonough, Mike Oates, Jeff Van Fleet, John Libassi, Ed Eagle, Mark Merrick, David Norman, Mark Cote, Steve Dorer
I. Introductions (Spurlock) – 

a. Spurlock did an overview of the reason for the retreat where he wanted to keep it fun and open
i. Topics include but not limited to: How can we provide more services, Where will future resources come from, Can we target the end users…the golfers, Vendors are feeling the economy, How can we fund research.

II. Finding and utilizing resources

a. Berg identified a program from PA that the Golf Clubs and Courses donate money to the Association

i. Several levels – PTC organizes and it must be golf research
b. Other ideas included: Adding a fee to a Club event, Golf Day, Additional taxing (i.e. seed), State funding (NC)

c. Norman and Boyce discuss possible conversation with future VSGA President.

d. Using publications (Virginia Golfer)

e. It was noted that future resources should be used diversely as Virginia has many different climates and growing situations

f. Discussion on the VTC endowment and how it is utilized.

III. Member services

a. Berg would like to see a service for new people coming to Virginia

i. Overview of the Association, Contact information, Where to join, Local meetings, Assistants looking for a job, Superintendents in transition, and anything else that would be helpful to a prospective or current member.

ii. Norman will look into an electronic orientation program for the website.

iii. Spurlock and Berg would like to see the local levels get the Assistants involved…even a small gathering at a shop.

iv. How can we help the local chapters?

1. Cote commented on the positive feedback of the USGA meeting

2. Summer is hard for everyone, winter is more popular

3. Local chapters can organize own meetings for PDI

4. PDI offering may help get attendees and more assistants

IV. Possible Virginia Chapter GCSAA Show
a. Cote - may be able to coattail USGA with a dinner and classes

b. Dorer - Vendors are always looking for good return on investment- more face time at a Banquet than a booth.

V. How is the Association Doing?

a. Website is good, need more links to Assistants, more access for new prospective members to the area

VI. What if_________

a. How can we be cutting edge?

b. We need to educate our public on our education and thoroughness

VII. Thanks

a. Berg – Thank you to Eric Spurlock for all is efforts 

b. Spurlock – Norman is a great asset to the VGCSA.

VIII. Meeting adjourn at 10:04

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Boyce

Sect./ Treasurer 

